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Note to Teachers and Students:



Thank you for your interest in our 50th Annual Grape Cup Contest. As you can imagine,
we are very happy to celebrate our 50th anniversary of this contest and sincerely hope you
can be a part of our celebration.

To commemorate the 50th Annual Grape Cup Contest, we have chosen the piece used for
our very first contest from the novel, Little Women.

Little Women is a coming-of-age novel published in two volumes in 1868 and 1869.

This specific piece is about tough times and overcoming those tough times with hard work
and gratitude.

Now in 2023, the world is recovering from the tough times we had to endure during
the pandemic. We at Fukuoka Jo Gakuin University Junior College hope that you were
able to stay strong over these last few years and with a heart of gratitude and can now
look to making yourself and the community around you better.

If you have any questions or concerns, by all means please feel free to contact us.
Thank you for your continued support,

Jack Brajcich

Director of the 50th Annual Grape Cup Contest
Fukuoka Jo Gakuin University Junior College

feel free to get information about the Fukujo Junior College here.
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Our blog posts also has new information and upcoming events.



